
Dear Supporter,

The Anchorage Parent Teacher Association (APTA) invites you to be a donor for Anchorage 
School’s annual auction. This year’s event, to be held on March 8, 2025 at Owl Creek Country 
Club, will include dining, signature beverages, live music, and auctions benefiting our award-
winning school. The auction proceeds will support ever changing technology needs, professional 
development, and student enrichment programs.

We would truly appreciate the consideration of a tax-deductible donation for our silent auction. 
Donors will be prominently featured before, during, and after the auction in promotional 
materials, distributed to over 800 families in the Anchorage community.  

The APTA is a 501(c)(3) organization whose mission is to support the development of children in 
our small, independent school district. Private donations and fundraising are critical as we strive 
to sustain the legacy of providing high quality educational programs and activities.

If you have any questions regarding the event or wish to donate, please contact me at 
(502) 681-6634 or johnniecbrown@yahoo.com. Please send donations to the below address 
before February 7, 2025. Thank you very much for your consideration and support!

Warmly,

Johnnie Brown, Co-VP (Ways and Means)
Anchorage School
c/o APTA Ways and Means
11400 Ridge Road
Anchorage, KY 40223

Scan QR code to make your donation, or go to https://one.bidpal.net/apta2025/donate-item
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